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General Information

 

# Question Answer 

1. Confirm logged into the correct institution's report Confirmed

2. Name of individual preparing report: Thomas Greene

3. Phone number of person preparing report: 530-541-4660 ext. 214

4. E-mail of person preparing report: greene@ltcc.edu

 

Student Achievement Data

 

# Question Answer

5. 
Total unduplicated headcount enrollment in degree 

applicable credit courses for fall 2011:
skipped 

6. 

Total unduplicated headcount enrollment in pre-collegiate 

credit courses (which do not count toward degree 
requirements) for fall 2011:

skipped 

7. 
Total unduplicated headcount enrollment for fall 2011 in 
all types of Distance Education:

skipped 

8. 
Total unduplicated headcount enrollment for fall 2011 in 
all types of Correspondence Education:

skipped 

9. 
Successful student course completion rate for the fall 
2011 semester:

skipped 

10. 
Percent of students retained from fall 2010 to fall 2011 
semesters:

skipped 

11. 
Number of students who completed degree requirements 

and received a degree in the 2010-11 academic year:
skipped 

12. 
Number of students who completed certificate 
requirements and received a certificate in the 2010-11 
academic year:

skipped 

13. 
Number of students who transferred to 4-year 
colleges/universities in 2010-2011:

skipped 

14. 
Licensure exam pass rate (PR) for each career/tech 
program in the 2010-11 academic year. Identify by 
program and type of exam (state/national) for each:

skipped 

15. 
Job placement rate for each career/tech program for the 
2010-11 academic year. List the rate for each program:

skipped
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Student Learning Outcomes and Assessment

 

# Question Answer

16. 
Percent of all college courses with defined Student 
Learning Outcomes:

100%

17. 
Percent of all college courses with on-going assessment 
of learning outcomes:

100%

18. 
Percent of all college programs with defined Student 
Learning Outcomes:

100%

19. 
Percent of college programs with on-going assessment of 
learning outcomes:

100%

20. 
Percent of student and learning support activities with 
defined Student Learning Outcomes:

100%

21. 
Percent of student learning and support activities with 
on-going assessment of learning outcomes:

100%

22. 
Has the institution defined institutional Student Learning 

Outcomes:
Yes

23. 
Percent of institutional outcomes with on-going 

assessment of learning outcomes:
100%

 

Substantive Change Items

 

# Question Answer

24a. 
Is the institution anticipating a proposal for a 
substantive change in any of the following change 
categories? Check all that apply:

No changes planned 

24b. 
Explain the change(s) for which you will be submitting a 
substantive change proposal:

N/A

 

Other Information

 

# Question Answer

25a. 
List all instructional sites other than the home campus 
where 50% or more of a program, certificate, or degree 
is offered:

N/A

25b. 
Identify site changes since the submission of the 2010-

2011 Annual Report: 
N/A

26. 
List all of the institution’s instructional sites out of state 
and outside the United States:

N/A

 

Go To Question #:             62 REVIEW/EDIT

There are 11 questions that have not been completed.
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